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From: donnoclue@aol.com

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 10:01 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Re: Recent hearing on metals................

| want to thank the Commission for holding the metals hearing in March. First off, | am not a gold/silver "nut" but
just someone who believes one should have a small percentage of PM 's as a portfolio hedge. | have a very
limited knowledge of the futures market. However, based on the testimony at the hearing by the "experts" it does
seem something is amiss. The concentration in the market on the short side just does not seem ethical to say the
least. | think the testimony rendered that position limits are indeed warranted.

With all that is going on in the "financial world" today, | think it behooves the CFTC to act promptly. You took the
first step by holding the hearings.

Donald H. Gill
1107 North Oxfordshire Lane
Edwardsville, lllinois 62025



